RICHARD B. JR. ENSIGN

Allowing the mine to release 6,000,000 gallons per day of waste water into the Sonoita Creek
water-

shed would seriously threaten the amount and quality of the water supply for the Town of
Patagonia.

I own 42 Town lots and 39 acres of land in the Patagonia Hills subdivision which is adjacent to the
Town limits. This land will be developed in the future and a good water supply is necessary for this
to happen.



